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18th October 2021 
2021 School Christmas Raffle 

 
Dear Parents 
 
The Fundraising Society is arranging another Christmas Raffle following the very successful raffle 
held in 2019 which raised over £1000 for the School Fund. Please find enclosed an initial allocation of 
20 tickets per child which we would encourage you to buy and sell to your family, friends, neighbours, 
colleagues – anyone who would like to help our School and hopefully win a lovely prize! Tickets cost 
£1 each and can be sold individually or in books of 5 for £5. As before, the raffle has been registered 
with Birmingham City Council. 
 
Thanks to the generosity of local companies we already have the following prizes donated: 

• £100 Slaters Menswear Gift Voucher 

• £20 Gift Voucher for Becketts Farm Shop 

• £20 Gift Voucher for Turtle Bay Restaurant in the city centre 

• Train tickets for the West Midlands Trains network 

• £14 Fun Passes for Cannon Hill Park leisure activities 

• A 7 day Gym Pass at Nuffield Health Gym in Broadway Plaza 
 

but many more will follow over the next few weeks and an up to date list will be posted on the School 
website. In addition if any of you have good quality, new items that you would like to donate as raffle 
prize we would be very grateful to receive them and will leave a box outside the School Office for this 
purpose after Half Term. 
 
As before there will be prizes for the four families who sell the most tickets. Extra tickets can be 
picked up from the School Office if you need more than the 20 tickets contained in this envelope. 
Please be sure to return the ticket stubs (with the buyer’s name and your child’s name clearly marked 
on each one) as well as the money raised in this envelope back to the School Office by Monday 29th 
November to ensure they can be entered into the draw which will be held in School on Friday 3rd 
December. Only tickets that are returned with the money raised can be entered in the draw.  
 
The winning ticket numbers will be posted on the School Website after the draw and included in the 
following School newsletter. Lucky prizewinners can pick up their prizes from the School Office from 
Monday 6th December. 
 
We wish you lots of fun and success selling tickets – and in the raffle itself – and let’s see if we can 
break the last raffle’s record! If everyone is able to sell just the initial tickets contained in these 
envelopes, we would raise over £4000 for the school. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Mrs M. Elliott 
Head Teacher 
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